
Submitter: Mary  Hill 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon citizens have been voting by mail for 20 years or more. In that time we have 

experienced virtually zero fraud in our voting system and have increased turnout. 

Voting by mail allows all registered participants the ability to research and 

thoughtfully make their voting decisions at a time that works in each of our busy lives. 

There is absolutely no reason whatsoever to remove the ability of Oregonians to mail 

their ballots and force them to vote in person other than to suppress voter 

participation. 


